
Notification  August 2019 Road 

 

 

Regency Road to Pym Street Project 

Night and day works – APA Gas relocations 
 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure is contacting you to advise of upcoming day and 

night works that APA Gas is conducting as part of the Regency Road to Pym Street (R2P) Project.  

 

The works will involve the relocation of gas infrastructure, including the installation of new pipes and 
regulators. These works are being carried out for APA Gas by contractor Seychells.   
 
Night works will be carried out on the western side of South Road, south of the intersection with Regency 
Road.  
 
Day works will be carried out on Crosley Road and Bayer Avenue (near Regency Road) and on side streets 
adjacent to South Road between Regency Road and Pym Street, including on Pym Street itself. Day works 
will commence on Monday, August 19, for approximately 5 weeks. 
 
Night works will commence on Thursday evening, August 15, for approximately 4 weeks. Night works 
will be conducted between 7pm and 7am in order to minimise the impact to road users and businesses and 
to complete the work safely.  
 
Speed and lane restrictions will be in place in the vicinity of the works and some minor road closures may be 
required. Access to businesses will be maintained during the works. Any properties that will be impacted by 
the works will be contacted by Seychells directly.  
  
Efforts will be made to minimise noise impacts to nearby businesses and residents. Some noise will be 
unavoidable during this period. 
  
We appreciate your patience and cooperation while these important works are undertaken. 
  
For real time roadwork information download the AddInsight app for Apple or Android or visit the Traffic SA 
website at www.traffic.sa.gov.au 
  
If you have any enquiries about the works, please telephone Kevin Dougan (day works supervisor) – 0456 

011 771 or Ian Colaco (night works supervisor) – 0423 759 205 or email DPTI.r2p@sa.gov.au 

If you have any enquiries related to the R2P Project, or would like to register your interest in the project, 
please telephone 1300 110 906 or email DPTI.r2p@sa.gov.au 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Regency Road to Pym Street Project Team  
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